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The	feed	in	tariff	should	be	exactly	whatever	the	wholesale	price	is	for	that	time	
of	day.	
That	price	should	be	a	base	line,	a	minimum.	
I	personally	have	been	given	discounts	on	coal	power	because	I	have	decided	to	
change	retailer,	This	has	far	exceeded	what	I	am	compensated	for	the	solar.	
In	other	words:	
With	our	current	system	making	a	phone	call	was	worth	more	dollars	than	
spending	$6,000.00	on	a	grid	connect	solar	setup.	
Furthermore	it	encourages	the	use	of	fossil	fuels.	
	
This	has	to	stop.	
	
Michael	Helmreich		
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